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Date: August 14, 2017

To: Ruth Parris

From: Shelly Simmons

Re: The Petco Foundation — Innovation Showdown Grant
Amount Requested: $5,000

Project Duration: 1 year

Grantor: The Petco Foundation

Greenville County Animal Care participated in the Petco Foundation’s Innovation
Showdown, a competition that gives animal welfare professionals an opportunity to pitch
an innovative lifesaving idea to the Foundation for a chance at grant funding for that idea.

In 2016, Greenville County started a very successful community cat diversion/TNR program
and in doing so became quickly noticed and admired by animal welfare professionals all
across the country for the policies and protocols we established that allowed the program
to work effectively.

We were getting so many questions asked of us about the intake process and how we were
handling citizen calls, requests and complaints by other agencies, that we eventually put
Go-Pro cameras on our customer service representatives and began recording some of our
conversations we were having with our citizens and then fielded those videos out to other
animal agencies to show their intake staff how a community cat diversion/TNR program
could work effectively for them, too.

The videos became very popular and were extremely helpful to animal agencies across the
US, and we realized what a great resource we have for cross-training when we showcase
those on the front-line who are making real change in the animal welfare industry.
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Greenville County Animal Care pitched the idea to the Petco Foundation to work together
with No Kill South Carolina network partners to learn which agencies in our State has been
successful with a life-saving program or who has implemented a new or improved policy
that has changed the landscape of their organization and community for animals.

Greenville County Animal Care would connect with these agencies, provide them with Go-
Pro cameras and basic instructions on what to include in a video, and let front-line staff
throughout South Carolina animal agencies create a series of educational video blogs (aka
“vlogs”) that can be easily shared among animal welfare professionals at a regional or even
a national level.

The $5,000 in funding would be used to invest in the start-up costs associated with this
idea. It would pay for Go Pro cameras and vendor costs for the development of a video blog

(vlog).
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